To: Shaun Campbell <Shaun.Campbell@sportcanterbury.org.nz>
Subject: 2015 National School Athletics

Hi Shaun
FEEDBACK FROM STAFF:

| was so impressed with the event organisation, officials and management (as well as Shaun from
Sports South Canterbury) and the overall set up Karen...they looked after me so well.

Vic Howes and her husband from the Shot @ Tekapo coffee van supplied me with great coffee,
complimentary for the entire 3 day event which kept me going! So grateful!

The teenagers from all competing schools were so polite and grateful for us being on site... Coming
up afterwards to thank me. Best event I've been privy to in my career! Only too happy to take part
again when the Nationals head down this way again. If that's what NZ youth are like then NZ is going
to be well taken care of!

Please feel free to pass this on as | feel this group deserve a pat on the back Karen.
Regards

Karen Lamb | Regional Events Administrator
St John South Island Region



